
Notes for Germantown High School 
Back-to-School Night 2021-2022 

 
1. MacBook Usage Fees ($50) are due by September 3, 2021.  Payment is only accepted on 

MySchoolBucks.  If payment is not arranged by then, the student will lose their take-
home privilege of their MacBook.   

2. Room Adjustments for the Night 
a. MCTC will have their Back-to-School night at a later date. 
b. Study Hall will NOT meet. 
c. Coach Sharpe, Coach Scribner, & Coach Dew are not here tonight because of 

prior athletic commitments.  Please visit their teacher websites and email them 
with any questions that you might have. 

d. LtCol Harrill & SgtMaj Caisse (JROTC) will meet in the cafeteria. 
e. Ms. C. Washington’s classes will meet in 102 
f. Mr. Chadwick’s classes will meet in the library. 
g. Driver’s Ed classes will meet in the gym. 

3. Please remember that handbook acknowledgement/student health forms are due!  
Please have your student return them to their homeroom teacher if they have not done 
so already.   

4. Dress Code reminders! 
a. No hats or hoods are to be worn inside the building. 
b. Shorts, skirts, dresses may all be worn, provided they meet the fingertip rule (the 

length must extend to the end of the middle finger when standing and arms are 
hung straight at the side). 

c. No pants with holes exposing skin above the fingertip rule and no pajama pants. 
d. No tops are to be worn that expose the midriff. 

5. School begins at 8:20am each day.  Please make every effort to have your student in 
class on time every day. 

6. Thanks for your continued efforts regarding COVID-19.  As always, please keep your 
student at home if they are not feeling well and do not hesitate to call the school to ask 
questions about appropriate quarantine measures.  Together, we can continue to work 
towards keeping our students in school. 

  


